
Skyward Family Access: Report Cards 
 
Due to COVID-19 school closures, your student’s 3rd Quarter Report Card will be posted to Skyward Family Access on April 10th, 
2020. 

 

Don’t have a Family Access account?  
If you do not yet have a Skyward Family Access account set up, you can email your child's school OR email 
familyaccessrequest@gm.sbac.edu​. In the email, please include the following information:  

● Your full name  
● Your student's full name  
● Your student's date of birth  
● Your student's grade level  
● Your student's school name  
● A picture of parent ID (for identification purposes) such as a Driver’s License  

If your child is in special education with an IEP, your third 9-weeks IEP Progress Report 
will be available in one of 3 ways: 

1. Available as an attachment in Skyward Family Access (same as report cards 
below). 

2. Hard copy at school’s front office for parent pickup. 
3. Schools will mail home hard copy. 

Contact your school to determine which method they are using. 

 
Accessing from the Mobile App 

 
  From the Menu, choose     Click ​Print​ to View Report Card 

 Report Cards/Attachments 
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Accessing from the Desktop Version 
 

From the Main Menu, choose ​Report Cards/Attachments​. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Click on the ​Report Card Name​ to view the report card. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please contact your student’s school if you cannot access the report card. 
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